Re: Questions regarding food truck application

Mama G <mammagsamc@gmail.com>
Wed 4/17/2024 12:40 PM
To:Daugherty, Elke <Elke.Daugherty@sheboyganwi.gov>

Hello! Writing back with those questions and photos for you.
We plan on opening and operating between the months of March through November.

We will be providing a small seating area, but plan for all orders to be take out or to go. Customers
will be lining up toward the right of the window.

The food truck itself will be parked where the table and garbage bin currently is. They will both be
moved to create space as the food truck will not be moved and it will stay there overnights.
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